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Dear Member: 

Thank you for being part of the Molina Healthcare family! We wanted to let you know about an update 
to your Medicaid Benefits. 

Effective March 1, 2025, the following service will become a covered benefit under Texas Medicaid: 

• Certified Family Partner (CFP) services, also referred to as family partner services or family peer

support services for parents (birth, adoptive, and foster, legally authorized representative

(LARs), or primary caregivers of a Medicaid-eligible child or youth who meets the following

criteria:

o Is 20 years of age or younger

o Is diagnosed with a serious emotion disturbance (SED) or a mental health or substance

use condition

o Has CFP services as a component in their person-centered and trauma-informed

recovery plan

This new benefit may have limitations and/or restrictions. For more information or to ask questions 
about this benefit, please call Member Services at (866) 449-6849, Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. - 6 p.m., 
central time. 

You can also download the Molina Mobile app for access to important information at any time 
of day. Scan this barcode to download Molina Mobile today. 

Sincerely, 
Molina Healthcare 

https://MolinaHealthcare.com
https://qrco.de/bbjuSm



